
January 10, 2020 

VIEW ROYAL ELEMENTARY NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO NOTE: 

Friday, January 17th 

Friday, January 17th 

Monday, January 20th 

Monday, January 20th 

Friday, January 24th 

Friday, January 24th 

Friday, January 24th 

Principal’s Message:   

 

 

So this is winter!  Hope you and yours had a relaxing break with family and friends.  We certainly 

noticed how much our students have grown over the two weeks! 
 

Friendly reminder to not send food items to school in allergy alert classes.   

 

Please read ahead for our staff messaging around ‘Westcoast Recesses’.   

 

In addition, please note the attached letter from the Town of View Royal to the parents of this 

school in regards to parking that they have asked me to include.   

 

This is the month for Kindergarten registration.  Be sure to encourage your neighbors and friends 

who plan to send their K student, that they must register here at View Royal School during the 

week of January 20th to 23rd.  

 

Happy 2020 to one and all! 

 
 

~Miss Pick 

 

 
 

218 Helmcken Road, Victoria BC   V9B 1S6  Ph: 250-479-1671  Fax: 250-744-2389 

E-Mail: viewroyal@sd61.bc.ca   Website: http://www.sd61.bc.ca 
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************************************************************************************* 

SD61 Important Dates to Note 
 

Registration & Transfers: 
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/registration/registration-transfer-dates/ 

 

Late French Immersion Registration: 
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/registration/late-french-immersion/ 

 

Middle Schools will no longer provide Open House Information sessions prior to the 

Registration and Transfer process. Individual schools will provide Welcome to Middle 

School events to families of incoming students once placement has been determined. 

 

Dates for Welcome to Middle School will be posted later in Spring 2020 once student 

school placement is determined and notifications provided to families. 

 

************************************************************************************* 
****************************************************************** 

 

West-Coast Winter Season Is Upon Us! 
 

We’ve already seen many rainy days and, looking ahead in the forecast, 

there’s even the possibility of snow. Since we understand the research-

based benefits of children getting fresh air and exercise through daily outdoor recess 

breaks, we will be limiting the number of “indoor days” at View Royal School due to rain 

and/or snow. 

 

Please send your child appropriately prepared for the weather, come what may. Please 

send them in boots and water-resistant coats on the rainy days. Umbrellas are ok, as long 

as they are used safely. On the cool days, please consider sending your child with gloves, 

hats, warmer coats, and warmer boots. 

 

Please ensure that your child’s extra clothes supply at school stays stocked 

and that if your child has borrowed clothes from the office, that they are 

washed and returned promptly. 

 

Thank you!  
 

****************************************************************** 
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************************************************************************************* 

****************************************************************** 

 

 

************************************************************************************* 



************************************************************************************* 

PINK SHIRT DAY 
 

Pink Shirt Day is February 26th this year.  View Royal is pleased to offer the opportunity 

to purchase a pink shirt.  The logo on T-Shirts for this year is: “Kindness is a gift everyone 

can give”.  Please note that purchasing a shirt is an optional choice for our families. 
 

Shirts will be available to purchase through School Cash Online starting Monday, 

January 13th with the cut off for all orders being Friday, January 24th.  If you do not 

currently have a School Cash Online account, please see the instructions below on how to 

register, order, and pay. 
 

How to Register 

 

1. Go to https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/ and click on Register 

 Enter in your first name, last name, email and create a password. 

 Select a security question. 

 Check YES to receive email notifications 

2. A confirmation email will be sent to you 

 Check spam 

3. Follow the instructions in the email. 

Your email is used as your username in your profile 

 

How to Add a Student 

 

1. Sign In to School Cash Online 

2. Go to MY ACCOUNT. 

3. From the drop down menu, select My Students. 

4. Click to add a student. 

a. Type in your School Board Name 

b. Select School Name from the list. 

c. Enter Student Criteria (as set by your School Board) 

d. CONFIRM 

You can add up to 8 students on your profile 

 

How to Make a Payment 

 

1. You will be able to view any available items attached to your students that are set up on your 

account. 

2. Select the item that you would like to purchase and click “add to Cart”. 

3. Once you have finished adding items to your cart, select “Check Out” to make payment. 

You can pay for multiple student’s items in one Check Out. 

 

Payment types accepted: Credit Cards and E-Cheques 

 
****************************************************************** 

*************************************************************************************  

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/


************************************************************************************* 

PAC News… 

Follow us on Facebook! www.facebook.com/viewroyalpac 

Or visit our website www.vrpac.com 

You will find up to date information about what your PAC is up to! 
 

Next PAC meeting: 

 

Wednesday, February 12th 

6:30 pm in the Library 

 
Everyone welcome, we would love to see some new faces!! 

Free babysitting is provided in the gym by the PAC.   

*For the safety of our children, the PAC is now providing 2 babysitters at each meeting. 
 

The PAC consists of ALL the parents and guardians in our school.  

We always look forward to having new members and volunteers.   

Come out to enjoy one of our fun events and see what volunteering with us is all about,  

or join us for a PAC meeting in the school library 6:30 every second Wednesday of the 

month.  

For information about volunteering, or PAC meetings please email president@vrpac.com 

Did you know that the PAC supports many of the “extras” that are provided to our children 

at school?  Without a PAC our kids would miss out on activities such as: field trips, dances, 

movie nights, fun fairs, wheelchair basketball, special performances, fun food days, 

gymnastics, parent information nights, camps, and much more. 

 

If you are able to help, or have questions about volunteering for any event please contact 

fundraising@vrpac.com for more info. 

***************************************************************** 

VALENTINE’S DAY DANCE 

The Valentine’s Dance has been moved to Friday February 7th from 6:00pm – 8:00pm. 

 

Join us for a night of family fun and dancing.  The concession will be open and 

admission will be a donation. 

 

We are looking for volunteers for this event.  Can you help? 

Sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4ba9ad2aa6fa7-valentines 
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***************************************************************** 

 

SENIOR’S TEA DONATIONS 
 

The PAC is looking for donations of fancy cups and saucers for our annual Senior’s Tea.  If 

you have a donation, please email secretary@vrpac.com. 

 
************************************************************************************* 

COMMUNITY NEWS AND INFORMATION 

 

 
 



 

 
  



 
************************************************************************************* 

 

ONGOING FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITES!!! 

Thrifty Foods Smile Cards  
Thrifty Foods Smile Cards available through fundraising@vrpac.com 

Pre-load your card at the store and 5% of your purchase is donated back to our school! 
 

Cobs Bread at Eagle Creek Shopping Center  
Cobs Bread Eagle Creek- ask for your order to be put under View Royal Elementary *before being 

rung through* and 5% of your purchase will go back to our school! 

    

Glenwood Meats - 1245 Parkdale Drive in Langford 
Glenwood Meats is again offering 10% of all purchases back to our school! 

Bring your receipts to the school drop box, or ask at Glenwood counter to have your receipt put into 
the View Royal box. 

                                                                       
 

************************************************************************************* 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

3 Books = 1 Gift 

Help top last year’s drive 

of 4000 books    

 

This is the third year of the three book challenge.   
 

As we head into the holiday season, many families appreciate a bit of help with gifts.   
Every month 1000X5 pops 3000 books in 1000 gift bag:  three books for each receiving child. 

 
If each child in View Royal Elementary School brought in 3 gently used books for babies and 
preschoolers, we would collect 1002 books, enough for gift bags of books to 334 children.  

Let’s make it happen. 
 

Drop books for babies and preschoolers off in the pink bin in the front foyer of the school. 
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